Finance Sub-Committee Meeting 15th January 2008 
Present:  RS MF BR JB JF RD 
Apologies: none
•   RS reported on the growing school roll which is currently at 142 pupils (which will increase to 145 by the end of the week). There is a considerable increase in numbers compared with the predicted roll from last year. RS reported on how this impacts on the budget.
•   RS circulated financial projections for committee to consider.
•   RS distributed budget monitor which is currently showing a carry forward of £14,406.
•   RS circulated Devolved Formula Capital allocations. Committee understood that this shows that the school has nearly £90,000 available towards building projects.
•   RS reported on the discussions from the Premises committee concerning possible future school building projects.
•   RS reported on the FMSIS - schools self financial management
system. Information has been gathered by county in relation to this but it is unlikely that we will receive a report from them until sometime in March.
•   RS then circulated and reported on current staffing levels - showing the committee a breakdown of the current staffing levels and costs and then showing them a second needs led allocation which highlights the minimal requirement as recommended by the school's senior management team. This was discussed and the implications for the budget. This is to be considered further at next full governors meeting.
•   Committee agreed the allocation of 30 additional days for supply cover for head teacher to carry out management role in line with recommendations from Ofsted.
•   Committee discussed the possibility of the school purchasing a mini bus. Possible grants were discussed. It was decided to hold fire on this and wait on the outcome of the next meeting of Bradworthy Memorial Hall Committee who are looking into the possibility of acquiring a community bus which may then be available for school use.
